
 
 

 

MacDonald-Miller Facility Solutions, Inc. 
PO Box 47983 

Seattle, WA 98146 

7717 Detroit Avenue SW 

Seattle, WA 98106 

 

206.763.9400

October 1, 2021 

 

City of Puyallup Permit Center 

333 S Meridian Suite 200  

Puyallup, WA 98371 

 

Attention: Mr. David Leahy 

 

RE: Project # B-21-0700 

 

Dear Mr. Leahy: 

 

Please reference below in response to the comment received on the Mechanical Permit. 

The numbering below is reference to the comment(s) received. 

 

City of Puyallup Permit Center: Permit # B-21-0700 

Correction Notice # 1: Mechanical. 

Issued Date: September 29, 2021 

 

1. The Submitted plans need to have the Department of Health approval prior our approval. 

MMFS Response:  

Agree.MMFS will include DOH approval package. 

 

2. The submitted structural calculations packet page 2 – 15 are somewhat very faint and hard to decipher all 

information on those pages and need to be amended and then resubmit a totally new packet. 

MMFS Response: 

  Please see attached file for new structural calculations package. 

 

3. What inside area of the hospital is this new unit actually serving. 

MMFS Response: 

  This new unit serves patient rooms below. 

 

Should you require any information or have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 206-768-4262. 

 

Respectfully, 

MacDonald Miller Facility Solutions 

 

Daniel Vu, P.E. 

Senior Design Engineer 


